

Dear Sirs,

We would like to record our objections to the proposed plan to change the use of the TPT to a transport route. The TPT is a traffic free corridor for families, cyclists and ramblers to enjoy, and to destroy it would be a travesty. As we live on an estate close to the TPT

we already have noise and pollution from Stockport Rd, Knutsford Rd, and busy Bradshaw Lane and to have another road would mean we would be virtually an island estate surrounded by noise and pollution which would be detrimental to the health of the local residents. we urge you to give this matter some serious thought.

Yours Sincerely